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6th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School of Rock – raffle prizes 
 
On behalf of Mr Newsome and Ms Seymour I am writing to ask for your kind support with our 
upcoming musical ‘School of Rock’.   
 
Performances will take place on: Thursday 20th January 2022, Friday 21st January 2022 and 
Saturday 22nd January 2022 all starting at 7.00pm.  At each performance we will be offering 
refreshments and will hold fundraising raffles.  I am writing to ask for donations of suitable 
raffle prizes.  If you are able to support us, then we ask please that items are dropped off at 
our main reception between now and 18th January.  Items need to be brand new, sealed and 
suitable for a school fundraising raffle.    
 
Monies raised from the raffles will go to the Music and Drama departments to enhance learning 
experiences for all of our students.   
 
Thank you so much for your kindness and continuing support.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
PA to the Principal  
bsaddington@elycollege.co.uk  
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